From: Oxfordshire County Council

Subject: Exciting Update: Our Digital Infrastructure Oxfordshire Website is Now Live!

Dear Parish Councillors,

We are thrilled to announce that our Digital Infrastructure Oxfordshire website has undergone a significant upgrade.

Our website is a chance for us in the Digital Infrastructure Programme team to showcase the varied and exciting work we do to improve digital infrastructure for residents and businesses across the county. We want our website to be a useful resource for all residents who want to learn more about our work and its impact.

What's New?

- Fresh Content: We've updated our content and included more information about our projects.
- **Enhanced User Experience:** Our revamped website now offers a more intuitive and user-friendly experience.

How Can You Help? We encourage you to explore our website and share it with parishioners, such as through parish council meetings or parish newsletters.

Your support in spreading the word is invaluable.

Visit Our Website: Digital Infrastructure Oxfordshire Website

If you have any feedback or suggestions, please don't hesitate to reach out to us either through replying to this message, or submitting a message to the whole team via the contact form on the website.

Thank you for supporting us,

Kind Regards,

Oxfordshire County Council

digitalinfrastructureoxfordshire.co.uk